
Walpole Cemetery Trustees  

Activity Log 2023 
 

Trustees: Dale Woodward, Chair, Linda Edkins, John Sheldon 

 

There has been a lot of activity this winter without any actual meetings since February. 

 

February 23, 2023 

Dale submitted revised cemetery by-laws to the selectboard outlining what the trustees 
had approved at our previous meeting. All points were well received. Ability to use some 
of the interest accumulated interest in the two trust founds was discussed. The trustees 
will prepare a warrant article for the 2024 for additional funding needs. 

 

April 1, 2023 

Dale toured the Village Cemetery and found a pile a branches at the base of a large 
pine tree. They were also on several stones. John solicited bids for removing the tree. 

 

April 12, 2023 

Dale met with Chad from Keene Monument to walk the Village Cemetery and put 
together an estimate to repair stones. The pine tree removal was discussed. Chad 
suggested having the damaged branches rather than removing the tree. John is waiting 
for the adjusted scope of work. 

  

Respectfully Submitted,  

John Sheldon, Clerk 


